
 

 

 

The Listing Department,                                                                
BSE Limited, 

Phiroje Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
25th Floor, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001. 

The Listing Department,                                                                                     
National Stock Exchange of India Limited,           

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot No.: C / 1, ‘G’ Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai – 400051. 

 

CC/S&B/SK/2021/554        15.12.2021 
 

Madam / Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 and other applicable provisions of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 
2015, we advise that the Executive Committee of Central Board of the Bank has accorded 
approval for exploring possibilities to offload 6% stake of the Bank in SBI Funds 

Management Private Limited through IPO route, subject to receipt of all regulatory 
approvals. 
 
Please take the above information on record and arrange for dissemination. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
(Sham K) 
AGM (Compliance & Company Secretary) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


